LANSDOWNE SCHOOL 49 COMBERMERE ROAD LONDON SW9 9QD 020 7737 3713

28th April 2023

Volume 5, Issue 24



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

It was great to welcome our students back last week and we look forward to a busy and eventful summer term. I would like to say well done to several students in Year 11 who spent three days in an Entry Level Art exam this week. The Art department have also added to the fabric of the school by designing a stained glass effect for the skylight in the library area. Also this week, the whole of Year 7 visited the community greenhouses at Brockwell Park.

Class of the Week
Congratulations!

10RM



School closed on Monday, 1st May for Bank Holiday

Mr Juckes

Stained Glass Window

Year 12 students have been working hard on their designs for the library's skylight, creating a colourful stained glass window inspired by the illustrations and stories of Beatrix Potter.

Both year 12s took part, one class working on the colourful





background shapes and another class working on the black silhouettes of characters and vegetables which can be found in Potter's books.

Next time you walk past the library, make sure to stop and look up!

Ms Mendonca

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk



Brockwell Park Community Greenhouses

There's no better time than Spring to pop down to the park to observe deciduous trees regaining their leaves, listen to the susurrating of bees, and subject our olfactory senses to the sweet smells of the blooming flowers.

That's why the entire Year 7 cohort journeyed down to the Brockwell Park Community Greenhouses to welcome the Springtime and learn about plants and discover potential jobs in horticulture.



With the guidance

of the greenskeepers, students expertly dissected flowers. They separated them into petals, pistil, stamen and stem, and studied through a digital microscope the minute details unseen to the naked eye. The students then walked around the community gardens observing and sketching a range of interesting plants and bugs and bees and trees.

To conclude the day, the students planted beans in a pot of soil in the hope that they will one day thrive with delicious vegetables.

The Brockwell Park Community Greenhouses are open on weekends to all and will be a grand day out for families once the weather turns and the fruit grows.

Mr Flannigan



After School Clubs 3.30-4.15pm

Tuesdays

Football ICT Drama

Anime

Thursdays

Art Bikes Table Tennis Dodgeball Yoga & Movement

Working Together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Vo Achieve